
 
 

 

Date: December 11, 2017  

To:  RCPL Board of Trustees 

From: Maryann Rohrer, Policy Committee Vice-Chair 

Re: 2018 AFSCME contract  

 

Date: November 28, 2017 

To: Maryanne Rohrer, Policy Committee Vice-Chair 

From: Terri Davis, Library Director 

Re: 2018-19 AFSCME contract 

 

 

Motion: Move to approve the corrected 2018-2019 AFSCME library contract. 

 

Background: After the Union’s and Board’s approvals of the AFSCME library contract, the City Attorney’s 

office noticed some date and punctuation errors.  These errors have been corrected, but require a new 

approval of the contract. 

 

The two year contract extends from January 2018 – December 31, 2019; the previous date indicated the 

contract extended through 2020. 

 

 


